September 12th, 1935

Doar Dr Hehrens,

I wrote to you on February 20th last and
enquired 1f you sould spere any offprints of your
stutistlical papers,which would be of grest use to
dtudenta here: In particular, of course, I have in
mind tho test whether two given samples helong to
ropulations having the same mean but different
stancerd cevlatlicns.

dy letter was adcremsed to Honigaherg,
and I feel 1t may never have remched you, I am glad
ta hear from Frofessor Mitscherlioh that you are still
in Germany,

Yours sincerely,



